
OCU’s Trailblazer Academy 
allows high school students to 
complete college classes on 
campus or online. All programs 
are designed to equip students to 
become leaders in their careers, 
communities, families, and the 
world.

The C.J. Macon Memorial 
Scholarship and the Bronte 
Community Scholarship 
applications are now available to 
graduating seniors at Bronte 
High School who plan on 
attending a university, junior 
college or technical school fall 
2014.  Applications are available 
online at www.bronte isd.net on 
the Counselor’s Corner page 
under scholarships or may be 
picked up in the counselor’s 
office.  The deadline to apply for 
both scholarships is April 8, 2014. 

The C.J. Macon Memorial 
Scholarship is also open to past 
BHS graduates.  Please turn in 
applications to Mrs. Timmerman, 
BHS counselor.  For more 
information, please call the 
counselor’s office at 473-2511.

Hendrick Hospice Care in 
Abilene is offering two free 
camps for children and teens 
who have experienced loss.  
Losses are varied and could 
include but are not limited to 
death, divorce, separation, 
incarceration and deployment.  
Participants are led through a 
variety of grief exercises which 
ultimately build self-esteem, 
trust and an understanding of the 
grief process.  Specifically 
trained volunteers and 
counselors facilitate the activities 
that encourage self-healing and 
provide an outlet for unexpressed 
emotions.

One camp is a day camp on 
August 9 for children entering 
grades K-2 for the 2014 school 
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The Texas Deer Study Group 
will convene April 10-11, 2014, 
at the Knights of Columbus Hall 
in Columbus, Texas.  This year’s 
event will focus on “Great 
Expectations:  Optimizing Deer 
Management in the Post Oak 
Savanna and Gulf-Coast 
Prairies.”

The program will consist of a 
full day of presentations on the 
10th covering a wide array of 
topics including a history of 
management and habitat changes 
in the area, breeding chronology 
and buck movement, harvest 
strategies, an overview of 
research and a point-
counterpoint discussing 
important management concerns.

On the 11th, the group will 
meet at a local ranch for a half-
day of presentations covering 
getting to know your deer, 
habitat management techniques 
and native and introduced 
vegetation. Everyone with an 
interest in deer and deer 
management is encouraged to 
attend.  

Sponsorship and vendor 
opportunities will be available 
for businesses and individuals to 
support the event.  Early 
registration deadline is March 
31.   For more information or to 
sign up please visit the Texas 
Wildlife Association website at 
http://www.texas-wildlife.org/
resources/events/texas-deer-
study-group or contact Clint Faas 
at cfaas@texas-wildlife.org

The West Texas Area Health 
Education Center is hosting two 
Nursing Day Camps and a 
Health Careers Day Camp in 
June.  Students currently in 
grades 9-12 may apply.  The 
deadline to apply is April 30th.

Health Matters Summer 
Camps offer a great opportunity 
for students interested in learning 
more about health professions.

For more information, please 
contact the West Texas AHEC-

Big Country at 325-672-0495 or 
visit the counselor’s office at your 
high school for more information or 
to pick up an application.
The camps allow the students to 
gain experience through hands-
on learning, interaction with 
healthcare professionals, and 
tours of medical facilities.  
Students are also given the 
opportunity to participate in 
teaching simulations and visit 
with university pre-health 
departments.  The deadline to 
apply is April 30th.

For more information, please 
contact the West Texas AHEC-
Big Country at 325-672-0495 or 
visit the counselor’s office at the 
high school for more information 
or to pick up an application.

year.  The other camp is a four-
day, three night camp from June 
1-4 and is for students that will 
be entering grades 3-12 for the 
2014 school year.

If you would like an 
application, please contact the 
BHS counselor’s office for more 
information or an application or 
Aimee Colley at Hendrick 
Hospice Care at 325-670-6951.  
Application deadline is April 18, 
2014.

Congressman K. Michael 
Conaway invites area high 
school students interested in 
attending a military service 
academy to an “Academy Day” 
event, Saturday, March 22, 
2014, from 1:30 pm to 4:30 pm.    
The event will be held in the 
MCS Building, Room 100, at 
Angelo State University.  The 
building is located at 2200 Dena 
Drive in San Angelo.  School 
faculty, counselors, and parents 
are also encouraged to attend.

Academy Liaison Officers, 
ROTC Representatives and 
others will be on hand to meet 
with prospective students and 
their families.  The “Academy 
Day” program will feature 
information about the 
nomination process involved in 
securing academy appointments.

Students who reside in the 
11th Congressional District are 
encouraged to submit their 
applications in the spring of 
their junior year of high 
school to Congressman 
Conaway at his San Angelo 
Regional Office, 33 East 
Twohig, Suite 307, San 
Angelo, Texas, 76903.  
Deadline for completed 
applications to be received
for the Class of 2019 (entering 
the Academy –Summer of 2015) 
will be October 22, 2014.

Bronte Junior High 
Cheerleaders for 2014-2015 are 
Makaylah Delacerda, Skyleigh 
Minjarez, Jayden Speary, 
Karissa Cervenka, Mia 
Minjarez, and Searra Powell.

Bronte High School 
Cheerleaders for 2014-2015 are 
Crystal Bilbrey, Addison 
Rosson, Brittany Bedford, 
Whitney Boyd, Kacelyn Follis, and 
Mercedes Delacerda.  Leroy the 
Longhorn is Emily Whitehurst.

George Tomes of Bronte has 
been named to the Dean’s List 
at Ohio Christian University 
College of Adult and Graduate 
Studies for the Spring 2013 
Semester.

To be eligible for the Dean’s 
List, a student must achieve a 
semester GPA of 3.5 or better 
and be enrolled in at least 12 
“graded” semester hours.

Ohio Christian University, 
founded in 1948 is one of the 
fastest growing universities in 
the nation, and is committed to 
offering a complete education 
that develops students 
intellectually, professionally, 
and spiritually. OCU offers 
degree programs for traditional 
undergraduate students, 
graduate students, and adult and 
online students. Additionally, 
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SchoolMenu

Breakfast pizza or cereal w/
toast, jelly, juice, fruit, milk

Pancake on stick or cereal w/
toast, jelly, juice, fruit, milk

Breakfast bagel or cereal w/
toast, jelly, juice, fruit, milk

Breakfast burrito or cereal w/
toast, jelly, juice, fruit, milk

French toast sticks or cereal 
w/toast, jelly, juice, fruit, milk

Chicken fajitas, charro beans, 
corn, orange smiles, salsa, milk

Hot dogs, sweet potato tots, 
cucumber dippers, fruit, milk

Tangerine chicken with 
brown rice, baby carrots, 
pineapple, broccoli, milk

Toasted ham & cheese 
sandwich, garden salad, chips, 
salsa, hot cinnamon apples, milk

Chicken parmesan, green 
beans, garden salad, apple 
slices, breadstick, milk

Isaiah Manuel Gonzales was 
born March 5,2014, at 12:06 at 
Shannon Medical Center.  Isaiah 
weighed 8 pounds and 5 ounces.  
His proud parents are Andrew 
Gonzales and Jasmine Penner.  
Isaiah has 2 proud brothers, AJ 
and Ayden Gonzales  He also 
has a proud uncle Brendan 
Penner and aunt Taylor Penner..  
The proud grandparents are John 
and Michelle Penner of Bronte 
and proud great-grandparents 
are Manuel and Paz Sanchez of 
Bronte.


